Monday, April 20,

15

The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on April 20, 2015. Those present were trustees Mrs. Lorrie Sass Benza, Mr. Christopher Horn and Mr. Jeffrey S. Markley. Fiscal Officer Mrs. Janice S. Sugarman was absent. Mr. Markley called the meeting to order at 3:00 P.M.

EXECUTIVE SESSION

Minutes Approved: ____

Mr. Horn made a motion to go into executive session pursuant to ORC 121.22(G)(3) to discuss imminent court action involving Cedar Fair.

Mrs. Benza seconded the motion. Vote followed: Mrs. Benza, aye; Mr. Horn, aye; Mr. Markley, aye. Motion carried.

The trustees recessed their regular meeting at 3:00 P.M. in order to go into executive session.

R. Todd Hunt, esq; Bridey Matheney, Geauga County Assistant Prosecuting Attorney; Karen Endres, Bainbridge Township Zoning Inspector and Tracy Jemison from Geauga Growth Partnership were invited into the executive session.

Sheldon Berns, Attorney for Cedar Fair was invited into the executive session at 3:15 P.M.

Mr. Horn departed the executive session at 4:08 P.M.

The trustees returned from executive session, after discussing imminent court action involving Cedar Fair, reconvening their regular meeting at 4:12 P.M.

The trustees were in general agreement to continue the request by Cedar Fair to lift the zoning moratorium, with an action step for Trustee Markley to contact the broker for Meijer regarding opportunities and constraints for the site plan. The matter will be placed on the trustees April 27, 2015 agenda.

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned 4:16 P.M.

	Respectfully Submitted,
	Janice S. Sugarman, Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township
	Date
	Date
Minutes Read:	Date